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Dear Creeker families,  

The holiday season is once again upon us.  As you think about your 
Holiday celebrations and all the preparations that go into this festive 
time of year, I ask that you remember those who may need our sup-
port this Holiday season. 

 

Covid has taken its toll on all of us.  It has been hard for us all. This 
year we have several families that we would like to support this Holi-
day season with food, clothing and gifts to help ensure they have a 
happy holiday. 

If you are interested and able to help with this Creekers Helping 
Creekers initiative, I ask that you log onto Cashless School the week 
of November 22nd to Wednesday the 15th of December and make your 
donation.  All funds collected will be used to buy Walmart gift cards 
that will be distributed to our families in need of support this holiday 
season. 

Any questions you may have can be directed to heather. 
cairns@nbed.nb.ca 

Thank you. 

The Creekers 


